
 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Friday 20th January 2023 

Weekly Bulletin 

Holiday Club 

Bookings for February Holiday Club close on Friday 3rd 

February so if you require a place, please book ASAP. 

Strike Action 

Once we have all necessary information from staff we will 

finalise our plans and notify parents next week.  Thank you 

for your understanding.   

 

Parent Pay Arrears 

We currently have over £5000 owed on Parent Pay for 

school lunches, snack and wrap around care.  Please 

ensure all debts are paid by February half term.  We 

appreciate that things may be tight after Christmas but we 

are still required to pay Cheshire East catering at a set 

time.  After half term, snack and wrap around care will not 

be offered if significant arrears remain.  If you are 

particularly struggling please come and speak to us.   

Those pupils who receive Pupil Premium have free school 

meals, as well as support with the cost of trips.  The local 

authority are also offering a Household Support Fund to 

these families, which help with energy and food costs.  To 

see if you are eligible , please visit  

https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schools/school-meals/

free_school_meals.aspx 

 

Y2 Dance Festival 

Well done to our Y2 pupils who took part in a fabulous 

dance festival at HCCS this week!  They were very 

enthusiastic, listened well and showed great skill! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brereton Teddy Bears 

We had lots of fun this week exploring Lunar new Year 

activities.  Our next session will be on Thursday 2nd 

February.  

 

 

All Weather Clothing 

We are looking at purchasing some all weather clothing for 

EYFS and Forest School.  We have limited funds so if 

anyone knows or a company who would be willing to help/

support, please get in touch.  Thank you.   
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